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MURRAY DOWNS

GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB





SENIORS TOURNAMENT 
MONDAY 22nd AND TUESDAY 23rd FEBRUARY 2021
Dear Golfer/s

We are pleased to invite you to come and join us again for our 19th annual Seniors Tournament to be held in February next year. This event is run by Murray Downs Golf & Country Club. The Club is very appreciative of your participation in this event in the past and we look forward to bringing you the 2021 tournament.

An entry form is enclosed and entries will be included in the draw in the order they are received.  The trophy presentations for both men and ladies’ fields will be held following play on the Tuesday afternoon.
In order for you to help us with the smooth running of this Tournament will you please note the following:

Closing Date: for entries is February 8th 2021, or earlier if fields are filled before this date.

Golf Link No. and age at 22nd February 2021: please see that these are supplied.

Handicaps: in 2021 the handicap you start with will be the one you play off for both days.

Requests: Any requests that may affect the draws must be forwarded in writing to the Tournament Secretary with the entry forms before February 8th 2021.  We will do our best to meet these, but cannot guarantee this.  No requests will be accepted after this date.

Cart Sharing: to assist with draws please forward details of player and passenger (if applicable), on the space provided on your entry form. 
Fees: need to be included with entry. Payment options include cheque, credit card or direct debit, please refer to the entry form for more details. 
Entry Forms: individual with each entry please.
Entry Fee: The Entry Fee is $100 per player which includes evening meal on Monday Night, a barbecue lunch on both days from 11.00am and two rounds of golf. 
Good Golfing and we look forward to seeing you.
Seniors Golf Tournament Committee

